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OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC COUNSEL’S RESPONSE 

 
With the enactment of Senate Bill 237, the applicable law governing the change 

of the classification of services offered by price cap regulated companies to a competitive 

classification has been amended. The classification of SBC’s services in various 

exchanges has been considered and ruled upon under the new provisions of Section 

392.245, RSMo 2000 (as amended 2005). Continuation of this proceeding is no longer 

necessary or required for reclassification of SBC services. 
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